Biostatistics Review Certificate

To whom it may concern

Tifle of Study: Risk Factors for Recurrence after Bowel Resection for Crohn’s

Disease

Chief investigator: Ze-Xian Chen, Department of Colorectal Surgery, the Sixth
Affiliated Hospital, Sun Yat-Sen University, Guangzhou 510655, Guangdong
Province, China.

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared
for this study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques

mentioned are appropriate for the research.

Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely, W ﬂ 0\7 'LWL

Da-Qin Gan, Ph.D., Department of Statistics and Epidemiology, School of
Public Health, Sun Yat-sen University.

E-mail:gabyhool-da@139.com
Telephone: +8618025517183



